
 

 

 

17th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We will be celebrating Diwali at Grange Primary School on Wednesday 

19th October and would like all the children to come to school wearing 

traditional and celebration clothing.  

Each child should come to school with a £1 voluntary donation which 

will go towards a range of activities that have been organised for the 

children to enjoy during the day. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Joshi 


